DENVER COIN CLUB
Meeting Minutes
February 26, 2009

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:14 PM.

Members present: 47
Guests present: 3

Old Business
Andrew Hageman told us about the February meeting of the Westerly Creek Elementary
School Coin Club. It is good to see young people get involved in coin collecting.

Joe Coggon requested us to get more involved in speaking engagements as he has found
many groups that would like to learn more about numismatics.

Coin Shows

Cheyenne Coin Show 03/07/09
Fort Collins 03/18/09
Aurora Coin Show 04/11/09

Jefferson County Fairgrounds  04/18/09

New Business

ANA elections are now being held. The club has a vote and the members were requested to
select our choices for President, Vice President and Board of Governors.

It was moved that the Club endorse Clifford Mishler for ANA President and the club agreed.
The club also endorsed Tom Hallenbeck for ANA Vice President.

The Club also endorsed Joseph Boling, J.P. Martin, Thomas A. Palmer, Walter Ostromecki
for the Board of Governors.

Program
Bob Bair gave an interesting talk about two boys who found $13,000.00 in face value of gold
coins buried in a dirt floor in their basement during the 1930s (1934).

Bob and John Dean did a humorous re-inaction of the event. We all had a good laugh. They
even shared the booty with us (chocolates wrapped in gold foil).

George Van Trump called the auction assisted by Tom Oliver and they did a fine job.

Treasurer’s Report

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

Tom Infantino, Secretary
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